
 

 

Tuesday 28th February 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To consolidate our learning, understanding and enjoyment of our Ancient Egypt topic this term, 
‘Marvellous Mummies’, Year 3 will be going on trip to the British Museum on Tuesday 14th March. 
 
We will leave school at 9.00am and will return to school by 3.15pm. We travel to and from the British 
Museum by London Underground.  Children will be provided with free travel through the TFL School 
Travel Scheme. Children need to wear full Bonneville School uniform and suitable warm outdoor 
clothing. The children do not need any money on this trip. There is no cost for the trip. 
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch in a rucksack on this trip. Drinks should be in a re-
sealable bottle that will not leak. No glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets please. If you would like 
your child to have a school packed lunch please indicate this on the attached slip below. 
 
It is important that we always have up-to-date medical and contact information for your child. Please 
let us know before the visit of any recent changes.  
 
There are spaces for 2 parents (without siblings) on this visit.  We would really appreciate it if 
parents could accompany the children on this trip if they are available to do so.  Please tick below if 
you are able to and we will confirm if you have a place shortly. 
 
Please sign and return the attached slip to your child’s class teacher by Wednesday 8th March 
2017.  
 
Many thanks 
 
Ms Hughes, Miss Williams and Miss Tam, Year 3 Teachers 
 

 
I give permission for _________________________ to take part in the educational visit the British 
Museum on Tuesday 14th March 2017. 
 
 
I will provide a packed lunch  
 
I would like the school to provide a packed lunch   
 
I am available to help for the trip.  
 
In case of an emergency my contact number is:  
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Signed ____________________________________ 


